DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION

MAYOR: David H. Bieter | DIRECTOR: Lynda Lowry

September 6, 2019
Dear Proposer,
Notice of Qualified Bidder: RFQ 20-027

Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFQ 20-027 Lander Street
Grit Removal Equipment - Pre-Qualifications

This letter is to notify you that the City of Boise has pre-qualified Eutek Systems, Inc.
dba Hydro International for the above equipment purchase.

The City will be utilizing the services of McAlvain Construction, Inc. to issue the
invitation to bid for the grit removal equipment. The procurement bid documents
will only be available to Eutek Systems, Inc.

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your

participation in the process is appreciated.

Sincerely,
Tamml Leatham

Tammi Leatham
Purchasing Specialist
Boise City Purchasing
208-608-7158
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